Carrie Parks

I support continuing to follow Chapter 173-423 WAC, the Clean Vehicles Program rule.
Washington law (RCW 70A.30.010) that requires Ecology to adopt certain California regulations to
maintain consistency with California's emissions standards for new motor vehicles and engines. I
DO NOT support amending or weakening these rules.

We all know that we are tilting very close to climate disaster. We have started addressing the
problem so late that we have not been able to avoid climate disasters. We cannot let fossil fuel
company manipulation and disinformation deter us from pursuing the very common-sense solutions
to help us limit pollution and restore clean air.

Washington must carry out their commitment to implement the ACT and HDO rules.



